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How was your fall quarter?
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Dear Students
Fall quarter is about to end. We would like you to share your opinions regarding
this quarter to improve our future education. We would deeply appreciate it if you can
answer the following questionnaire. The required time is 5 minutes.
Please take care, and keep safe.
Deadline: January 29, 2024.

TUFS Academic Support Center (7=.5- & (%)

[m] EZEDANIEIH S DGoogle
s VA —LhodiALLBENL

.'

ﬁ
| | sEvabes: \
TUFS Academic Support Center (7=.5& (%) 1
academic-support-center@tufs.ac.jp

{

i

R N 5

1o ¢ ¢ RV RARE S



mailto:Academic-support-center@tufs.ac.jp
https://forms.gle/9tFrnr2NMLpCpbWb7

